
 
 

ADDENDUM 
 
Date:  October 29, 2020 
 
To:  Responding Parties of the City of Fort Worth RFQ for FA Services 
 
From:  City of Fort Worth – Financial Management Services 
 
Subject: City of Fort Worth Addendum to Request for Qualifications for Financial Advisor Services 
 
 
 
A question has been raised regarding whether the Unauthorized Communications clause in Section I of 
the RFQ prohibits existing vendors from communicating with the City regarding work that they are 
currently engaged to perform. 
 
To clarify, the restriction on Unauthorized Communications prohibits communications regarding this 
pending procurement process.   
 
The clause does not prohibit communication, whether oral or written, between the City and existing 
vendors that is necessary to conduct relevant City business, provided however, that any such 
communications may not, directly or indirectly, address the subject of this procurement.   
 


